
Invitation Letter 

Dear __________, 

We are pleased to formally invite you to attend the 2025 International 

Conference on Extended Reality (ICXR 2025),which will be held from 

October 31 to November 2,2025,in Qingdao,Shandong,China. 

ICXR is a leading international forum dedicated to presenting and 

discussing the latest advancements in extended reality 

technologies,including virtual reality (VR),augmented reality (AR),mixed 

reality (MR)f,and their applications across various domains. 

Your participation will contribute significantly to the academic and 

professional discourse at the conference.We sincerely appreciate your 

interest in attending ICXR 2025 and believe your presence will help make 

the event a success. 

We are truly grateful for your participation and look forward to welcoming 

you to ICXR 2025. 

Warm Regards, 

ICXR 2025 Organizing Committee 

China Computer Federation 


